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RWG Shareholder will present on local ballot measures and candidate elections
as part of the ILG's Lunch & Learn series.

About the webinar

As the 2024 election cycle heats up, local officials and staff have questions about
what they can and cannot do in connection with local elections. There are
important rules and restrictions regarding the use of public resources in
connection with an election that local officials and staff need to know.

For more information, visit the ILG website and register here.


